
Regards, Kay Cleaver, Principal.

Dear Parents, Whanau and Caregivers                                                                    21 October 2020
Kia Ora Koutou.

Upcoming Events

Last Friday, as part of Pink Week, children and staff wore something 
pink.  There were wigs, tutus, pyjamas, head bands, wings and much, 
much more.   Classes had a greater focus on kindness during the 
week and children were keen to share their ideas about being kind.  
Enjoy a few photos showing our happy pink day.

Day Date What

Wed 4 Nov Road Patrol Training - Y5

Fri 27 Nov Tabloids Y1-3

Wed 9 Dec Celebration Picnic
Reports go home

Disco - Y3-6

Tues 15 Dec Final Assembly - Y6 parents only

Tues 15 Dec School finishes at 12.15pm

Wed 2 Dec Cluster Athletics - Y5 & 6

Wed 18 Nov Y4 - 6 Athletics

Thurs 10 Dec Y1 and 2 Disco 2-3pm

Mon 14 Dec Y6 Leavers Party

For many years we have been engaged in the ‘over the fence’ initiative with St 
Paul’s Collegiate.  Students come across each week helping in classrooms and 
playing with children at breaks.  They are very generous to us and support us 
with resourcing as well.  See below for information about their Annual Gala on 
Friday 6 November from 3.30-6pm.  A group of our Year 3 to 6 children will 
perform Kapa Haka at approximately 4pm.  Come along and support St Pauls 
Collegiate and clap for our Kapa Haka group.



Pink Day


